




6. ARSD 74:29:09:08: After reviewing the map submitted with the otice of Temporary
cessation, I did not see anything on the map that warrants it to be marked confidential. The
reclaimed and mined areas are the same areas shown on past annual repo11 maps which is
considered public information and cannot be considered confidential. I did not see
anything on the map that showed remaining bentonite reserves. If you want to submit a
new map showing only remaining reserves, that map can be marked confidential. Also, if
you want to submit a new map, please break it down into several smaller maps.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Holm 
Engineer III 
Minerals and Mining Program 
Telephone: (605) 773-4201 
FAX: (605) 773-5286 
E-mail: eric.holm@state.sd.us
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